TAMRA BEACH

RESORT

Dear Ms. Anya Siryapova

First all, | woluid like to express my sincere appreciation to you for organizing this special event to form a
platform for webinar,

and thankfulness for your kind collaboration.

Your commitment and hard work has not gone unnoticed and we would like to congratulate you and
extend our sincere gratitude for your dedication and enthusiasm.

| want to thank you and all on the Top Hotels team for putting together Monday's

"Top hotels very successful Webinar". Having built a long term career in the tourism industry.
| appreciate and value /MS Anya Siryapova that she has

Collective experience, talent and insights in this day.

The guidance that you provided during the webinar for seeking the best success.

We hope that you will continue to stand by our side in this great endeavor to touch the heights of
success in future .

Once again we would like to thank all the Top Hotels team for putting your trust on our hotel and we
will maintain it.

Kind Regards, '

Efstratios Reiﬁt_sinis

General Manager
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